
Hi  
 
Just a couple of notes for your diaries 
 
Firstly, following the previous notice about the death of Ron Smith, please 
note that there will be a Memorial Service in the RAF St George's Chapel at 
Biggin Hill on 23rd September 2005 at 11:00. If you plan to attend, please 
phone Julie Brewer on 01795 842941 so that she can keep the family advised 
of likely numbers. 
 
 
Next: The Air Fair is upon us again - the show is this weekend (3rd and 4th  
September). For those of you participating in the actual show, I will 
undoubtedly see you over in the Pilots Enclosure. If you haven't taken 
advantage of the previously notified special ticket issue for private owners, or 
obtained show entry tickets via your flying clubs, the advance ticket office is 
well and truly closed now, so the only options are to pay on the gate at normal 
rates. However, please bear in mind that you do NOT need show entry tickets 
to get to Joe's Pilots Pals bar, where Joe will make you very welcome over the 
weekend. Whilst you can't access the showground itself, you can see the 
display from the bar and garden area outside AND meet many old friends  
who take the opportunity to come to the airfield over this weekend.   
 
So feel free to come to the bar and enjoy Joe's hospitality, with Barbecue's 
and entertainment on the Saturday, it is always a good weekend. 
 
 
Regards 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
 


